THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

July 15, 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education

My dear Dr. Allen:

You will see from the enclosed card that last January we withdrew Walter Dunden from his classes, including Physical Education, with a failure because of his inability to get to class. Mr. Shenk signed this card but evidently failed to record in his grade book that the boy was withdrawn with a failure, for on the final grade sheet he turned in a withdrawal, which always means an honorable withdrawal, instead of the failure which he should have reported.

Accordingly, will you please sign the enclosed card which will correct the Registrar's record and return both cards to me?

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean